
 
 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia Newsletter 9th August 2016 

 

Welcome everyone to our latest Newsletter at Camp Australia. During the last two weeks, children 

had opportunities to participate in team games, make art and craft projects out of recycled material 

and resources and conduct science experiments.  We follow children’s interests in designing and 

implementing our programs and many children enjoyed playing Pokemon games and were inspired 

by different Pokemon characters when making Lego block creations, colourings, paintings and 

imaginative play. There were even some attempts to make a Pokemon “movie” by a group of older 

children.  

   

 

Camp Australia’s Healthy Eating Program has been implemented successfully with the introduction 

of some new food items (cheese and salsa dip, noodles, pizza, chick peas, etc)  The new Camp 

Australia Cookbook consists of more than 60 delicious and easy to prepare savoury, sweet and no 

bake recipes that we will continue to explore and prepare for children’s snacks. 

Throughout Camp Australia services, there is a Back 2 School fundraiser initiative to support The 

Smith’s Family’s Learning for Life program for disadvantaged children.  We hope we will have the 

opportunity to join the Back 2 School fundraising activities this Term and so, support disadvantaged 

children and give them the opportunity to develop their potential and fulfil their dreams. 

Based on children’s feedback and expression of interest our program for the next two weeks will be 

inspired by the Olympics Games. We are looking forward to have children engaged in variety of fun 

games and activities around this theme 

Sincerely, 

Camp Australia Team 

 


